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Important Dates 

19th October - Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 
19th October - Parents’ Evening calls throughout the week 

23rd October - Dress down day - Black and Orange Clothes 

Newsletter 06 16th October 2020 

This Week… 

Week 6!! 

Another week has passed and only one more to go before the half term break. Again, this weeks’ 

newsletter has a lot of information for you to be aware of including school photos, parents’ evening 

telephone calls and an end of term event for Halloween. Please read this information carefully to help 

with ease of running these in the ‘New Normal’! 

Thank you for your support and have a great weekend 

Mrs Munday 

Harvest Collection 

A very big thank you to those who have already donated. We have already 
had a good collection of tins and food for the Wisbech Food Bank. Can we 
please remind you that the final day for donations is Wednesday 21st          
October. We will then pass all the donations on to the food bank. 

Halloween 

Halloween celebrations this year will be over the half term break. Due to not being able to hold a 

school disco and following a persuasive letter from a year 6 pupil, we have decided that ,as the    

children have made such an excellent start back at school, on the last day of term (Friday 23rd        

October) children will be invited to school dressed in orange and/or black clothes.  

Halloween costumes and face painting should not be worn and children 

will be asked to remove these if they arrive in school with them. This is 

to maintain a calm learning environment, particularly on a Friday.  

Teachers will  be planning lessons and learning opportunities around 

Halloween customs and origins.  

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Orange Class celebrate Holi  

On Thursday afternoon, Orange Class immersed themselves in a fantastic learning opportunity         

celebrating festivals from the main religions of the world. We celebrated Eid, sampling authentic       

cuisine, followed by the Hindu festival of Holi -  the story of good overcoming evil in a splash of         

colour. The children and staff loved taking part, especially Miss Heath, who also went home covered 

in an array of colours.  

Mrs Riley 

 

 



Yellow Class 

This half term in Yellow Class we have been looking at the topic of E-safety in our Computing         

sessions. We have discussed and looked at several tips to stay safe when they or anyone they know 

goes onto the any electronic device. Last Friday the children were given an opportunity to write their 

own E-safety song or rap. I would like to share several with you now. I hope you enjoy reading them.   

Yo, be safe when you’re online. STOP! 

Read it one more time 

Is it true is it right? 

Be safe when online! 

Step 1 

Tell someone 

Step 2 

Don’t give out personal information  

Step 3 

Don’t meet 

Step 4 

Don’t forget SMART 

Be safe online 

Be safe online 

What do you do when you get an email? 

Tell someone  

I can’t hear you! 

Tell someone  

What do you do when someone is  

                              mean to you? 

Tell someone  

I can’t hear you 

Tell someone  

Yo, its the end 

Be safe online 

By Rebecca and Patsie 

My name’s E-safety  

And I’m here to say  

If you see something strange 

Just stay away 

 

Laptop, Ipad, Phone 

You got a risk of someone coming to ya             

 home 

If ya details are shared  

You’re gonna be disappeared  

 

E-safety yeah 

If you don’t  listen to me  

You’ll never be safe as you can be 

Don’t ignore me 

 

Don’t meet up with that stranger 

He’s a very big danger 

Don’t get sucked in  

Yo might end up in the bin 

So you better listen in 

 

E-safety yeah 

If you don’t listen to me  

You’ll never be safe as you can be 

Don’t ignore me 

 

Be careful online  

There could be a crime  

So listen to me  

And vote E-safety  

By Harry and Lucy 

Don’t meet the man that you met 

online 

Cause stranger danger will keep 

you fine 

On your iPad, laptop or phone 

Someone might meet at your 

home 

 

Beware, cause there might be a 

scare 

Don’t go anywhere, where you’re 

not prepared  

Beware, cause there might be a 

scare 

Don’t go anywhere, where you’re 

not prepared  

 

They might claim that they’re the 

same age as you.  

But when you get there, their             

TEN- FOOT TWO 

 

By Keira, Bronte  and Chester 



Yellow Class—RE 

This half term, Yellow class have been looking at Buddhism, looking at and learning about their      

beliefs and practices. Last week the children had the opportunity to look at the Buddhist teaching of                 

impermanence. This is a teaching that Buddhist live by, stating that nothing stays the same and it    

always changes. With the help of an impermanence poem to give them ideas, the children were 

tasked with producing a piece of art that conveyed this Buddhist teaching.  I would like to share some 

of the art with you now. 

 



 Important Information 
PE Kit 

As the colder weather approaches, may we please remind  you that your child should 

come to school in appropriate PE kit on their selected PE days. Can we please ask 

that the kit (including, jumper/sweatshirt or bottoms) is in line with  the school uniform 

as they are wearing these all day in school —therefore needing to be either black,   

navy or grey;  jumpers with pictures are not school uniform. 

Thank you for your support in this. 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evenings are taking place this week. Class teachers will make the call  to  you on the priority one 

phone number that we hold for  you. As the next parent will  be awaiting the call, can we please remind you 

that the calls will only be 10 minutes .  If you  wish to discuss your child further, another time can be arranged 

during the call with the class teacher. 

As we will be using the three school phone lines, if you need to get in contact with the school after 3.30pm on 

Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday, please could you either email office@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk or 

head@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk. If the matter can wait until the following day, please call the school in the  

morning. We are sorry for the inconvenience that this may cause. 

School Photographs—19th October 

As you are aware, Tempest Photography are in school on Monday morning for individual photographs. 

 

If your child has PE on Monday (Green and Orange Class), please send them in in a school polo shirt and 

school jumper and a PE kit on their lower half only. 

 

Proofs will be sent home later in the week as per last weeks newsletter. 



Important Information 

Homework 

A reminder that homework for all classes is on the school website , this may be set weekly, or was 

set at the beginning of term. 

https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=159 

If you have any questions regarding homework, please email the class email address. 

Data Collection Sheets 

Data sheets will be sent home with children or posted today.  These sheets are to check we 

have the most up to date information on our system. 

A ParentMail will be sent later today with a link to a Doodlepoll for you to advise us if the         

information is correct or amendments are necessary.    

Awards and Celebrations…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 9th  Oc-

tober are as follows:                               

Gold    Orange Class   100% 

Silver   Rainbow Class   99.3%  

Bronze   Purple Class    98.6% 

 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending 

Friday 9th October is  Harry in Blue Class. 

1st     Robots 

2nd     Combines 

3rd    Windmills 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

19th October Tempest Photography—Individual Photographs 

19th October Parents Evening Appointments throughout week 

21st October Delivery of uniform from TL Productions to school 

23rd October Dress down day - Black and Orange clothing 

23rd October Break for half term 

31st October Online application for Y6 high school places for 2021 closes 

2nd November Return to school 

4th December Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before Christmas break 

16th December Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

18th December Break for Christmas holiday 

5th January Return to school 

12th February Break for February half term 

22nd February Return to school 

12th March Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before Easter break 

24th March Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

26th March Break for Easter holiday 

13th April Return to school 

3rd May Bank Holiday - May Day 

28th May Break for half term 

8th June Return to school 

25th June Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before end of school year 

19th July Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

22nd July Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

7th September Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 


